
LIBERTY PARK MIDDLE SCHOOL PTO GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

DECEMBER 10, 2018:  

Meeting was called to Order by Tonya Rozell at 6:07 pm 

Ms. Rozell introduced Stacey Hurst, PTO president. Stacey reported the on the following: 

• Grants have already been awarded in classrooms at LPMS 
• It has been a busy fall with the National Blue Ribbon activities 
• PTO applied for and received a grant from Jefferson County 
• Please read the newsletter to see more details about these and other PTO current 

events 
• If you have not joined MySchoolAnywhere yet, please do so 

Kate Lanzit gave the treasurer’s report: 

• Please see the complete budget on our webpage 
• The biggest expenditure this month will be the holiday gift cards that will be given to the 

faculty and staff this month. Each will receive a $50 gift card ($3550 total spent) 

Stacey Hurst reported that the Board has already approved the Nominating Committee for the 
2019-2020 school year. If you or someone you know would like to be involved with the PTO 
next year please contact Stacey or one of the members of the committee. Names and contact 
information can be found on our website. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:11 pm 


